
From: Caroline Fleming Caroline@yellowstonepcusa.org
Subject: motel reservation instructions

Date: October 17, 2023 at 13:59
To: Caroline Fleming Caroline@yellowstonepcusa.org
Cc: Butte 1st Presbyterian (fpcbutte@gmail.com) fpcbutte@gmail.com

Friends,
Our	November	3-4	presbytery	mee7ng	is	coming	soon.	For	any	who	are	making	motel	reserva7on,
when	you	call	the	Bu.e	Comfort	Inn	at	406-494-8850	for	the	$99	church	rate,	you	must	press	2	to
get	the	actual	front	desk	and	not	general	booking	in	order	to	get	the	church's	rate.	Sorry	for	any
confusion.		Hope	to	see	you	in	BuDe!
Caroline	Fleming
Stated	Clerk
Yellowstone	Presbytery
315	Charles	St.	#28
Miles	City	MT	59301
(406)	951-3340
	
My work is supported by per capita funds from congregations in Yellowstone Presbytery of the
Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.). Together we share God’s love through mission and ministry.


